
 
We signpost families to appropriate services and groups in Suffolk and share 

useful information related to SEND through our member newsletters, 

website and social media. We host SEND services events across Suffolk with 

relevant organisations in education, health and voluntary sectors.  We also 

engage service leaders in a variety of workshops and focus groups virtually 

throughout the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Become A Member 

SEND parents, carers, family members and professionals can sign up to 

become members of SPCF via our website to stay up to date with our 

projects, updates, events and receive our newsletters.  

Feedback Your Experiences 

We welcome your lived experiences and feedback on SEND services in 

Suffolk. You can visit our website to fill out our feedback form, or you can 

email us. 

Join Our Online Community 

We seek feedback to share in co-production meetings. We invite supporters 

of SPCF to join our Facebook page where also share information on our 

upcoming events, focus groups and helpful information. 

How We Support Families 

 

 

How Can You Support SPCF? 

 

 

    01473 760933 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       info@suffolkpcf.co.uk                www.suffolkpcf.co.uk 

Facebook.com/suffolkpcf 

 

 

 

SCAN ME 



 

Who We Are 

Suffolk Parent Carer Forum is a charitable organisation formed by parents, 

carers and family members of children and young people with special 

educational needs and disabilities, striving to shape and improve provisions 

and services in Suffolk. 

 What We Do 

We work to consult families and gather their views and experiences of SEND 

services. Through co-production meetings with the local authority, 

education and health services and voluntary sector, we use the feedback we 

collect to challenge service providers and improve the quality of services for 

children and young people. We work alongside, but independently from the 

local authority, education and health services. 
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